
 

Voting is now open for the Fine Dining Lovers Award 2023

The Fine Dining Lovers Award 2023 is now open for voting. The Fine Dining Lovers Food for Thought Award is given to
chefs who best represent their personal philosophy in their signature dish. The winner will be voted on by Fine Dining
Lovers readers, chefs, non-chefs or just foodies. The winner will be announced during the regional finals for Africa, the
Middle East and South Asia.

Voting closes at midnight on Thursday 19 January 2023. For more information on the competition please visit S.Pellegrino
Young Chef Academy's website.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.bizcommunity.com/
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